
 

   

 
 
Revision of Product Disclosure Sheet of HSBC Everyday Global 
Debit Cards 
 
Date: 25 June 2020 
 
Dear Valued Customers, 
 
 
We have updated our Product Disclosure Sheet of HSBC Everyday Global Debit 
Cards, which will take effect on 30 June 2020. 
 
We have introduced Saudi Riyal (SAR) as a new foreign currency. Hence, on top of 
Malaysian Ringgit (MYR) as the base currency, your HSBC Everyday Global Debit 
Cards will now support ten foreign currencies. 
 
For further details, please refer to the revised Product Disclosure Sheet here or  
Everyday Global Account page here. 
 

https://cdn.hsbc.com.my/content/dam/hsbc/my/docs/accounts/everyday-global-product-disclosure-sheet.pdf
https://www.hsbc.com.my/accounts/products/everyday-global/

